
Decision on deadline to submit feedback extension, May 17, 2023 
 
To give sufficient time for all the interested companies to provide their inputs, decision was taken to extend the 
deadline to submit market consultation feedback form (Information Memorandum Annex No. 1 “Market consultation 
feedback form”) until 23 June 2023. 
  
Given the deadline is extended, in additional to the current Information Memorandum document package, GoA will 
provide an early draft / key clauses for the Request for Qualification (RfQ) document and will ask to review and provide 
feedback in addition to the rest of the Information Memorandum document package.  
 
Separate information note will be issued when this document is ready for the review and feedback from the market.  
  


